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Lighting up the Lakeshore  

Greeters for November  

Ian and Barbara McGregor  

 

Usher for October  

Julie Roberts  

 

PM Coffee Fellowship Nov 

4th  

Grace and Christine  

 

Matthew 5:14 -16  

òYou are the light of the world. A town built on a hill cannot be hidden. Neither do 

people light a lamp and put it under a bowl. Instead they put it on a stand, and it 

gives light to everyone in the house. In the same way, let your light shine before 

others, that they may see your good deeds and glorify your Father in Heavenó 
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We are so blessed here at Lakeshore Community Church to have such 

amazing, caring, God-fearing leaders. October was Pastor Appreciation 

month and we could not do enough to show our love and appreciation for 

everything Captains Hannu and Gerry do for us daily. Their leadership, 

guidance, prayers and support go above and beyond every day. Thank you 

again Captains for all you do for us here at Lakeshore Community Church. 
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October Highlights  

 

 

We were so blessed to host a wonderful Thanksgiving dinner this year for 

our Lakeshore community and family. Almost 200 people came out and 

enjoyed a thanksgiving dinner complete with all the fixings and love of 

their church family.  

The Little Lights of Lakeshore had the wonderful opportunity to join our CCM ministries 

this month under the leadership of Ian and Barbara McGregor.  
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UPCOMING YOUTH AND FAMILY EVENTS  

As Christmas fast approaches, our building 

is once again busy with the preparations for 

many events coming up. Join us Saturday 

November 24th for our annual Breakfast 

with Santa. Come enjoy breakfast with your 

family, meet Santa himself and receive a gift. 

Registration is required.  

 

The children have been working extremely hard 

on the production of òDude!! You Hear What I 

Hear?ó for our annual Christmas performance. It 

will take place Sunday November 25th at 

4:30pm ñ this production will be our evening 

worship service. There will be refreshments to 

follow downstairs after the event. Hope to see 

you there, you wonõt want to miss it!! 

Very excited to announce that this year 

at the CTV TOY MOUNTAIN LIVE 

BROADCAST from Union Station on 

November 29th, our very own Little 

Lights of Lakeshore will be participating 

and performing. 


